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Thursday 7th April, 2022

Darryl Thompson

Well, we have made it to the end of Term One.

Please take time to enjoy your time with family over the Easter Break.

My congratulations go to Ronnie Tandy-Bell who swam so well at State that he has qualified for nationals in Brisbane.
What an amazing achievement. Well Done Ronnie!

Once again thanks for your patience with the photo day. A catch-up day has been organised for Thursday 28th April in the
first week back next Term.

It will be a busy first week.

Monday is Anzac Day, so I ask that students gather in Market Square ready to join the march. Please stay tuned to our
Facebook for any updates.

Tuesday is a School Development Day, so students do not return until Wednesday 27th April.

Our BASC will open next Term as well! Please remember to secure a spot for your children and take advantage of the
Before and After School vouchers that are now available. It is easy to apply you just enter your details on the Service NSW
app and apply at Wellington Public School (not the Preschool!). If you have any ​questions, please contact the school.

All things COVID are changing rapidly at the moment. Please take care over the holidays to follow the usual protocols.

We are still managing COVID cases in the community. To those isolating please continue to take care and we look forward
to you returning after the break.

If you receive a positive test, please contact NSW Health and the school.

Take care and stay safe and enjoy the holidays.
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Buzzie Winners
Izayah 4C, Lincon 3F, Sienna 3M, Myeisha 6P, Julia 6B, 

Noah 5B, Miah 1F, Kayson Aqua, Bill 2S, Macy 1A, 
Eriana 2B



Attendance Award:  Elijah from 1F
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